
From: Sean Cisterna  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 8:02 AM 
To: Greg Beros <greg@gregberos.com>; Joe DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; 
Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 
<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; David West 
<david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; 
Godwin Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; yyan  
Subject: Support of Mayoral By-election 
 
 
Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 
  
As a resident of Richmond Hill, I have contacted you now to let you know that I would 
like the city to Hold a By-election no later than February 2022. 
 
I support on-line voting. 
  
I am continually disturbed by the way the current dysfunctional Richmond Hill council 
operates, and want to ensure that my vote - and those of my neighbours and peers - 
goes towards a professional candidate who has shown not only strong leadership, but 
also values such as empathy and compassion, when dealing with issues that arise. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
  
Sean and Samantha Cisterna 
33 Craigleith Crescent, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 2S3 
 


